



Community Engagement and Outreach Meeting Minutes

Date: Wednesday, October 29th, 2025
Location: Alhambra Room - USU Room 305
Type of Meeting: General

Time: 11:00am - 12:00pm
Attendees: Members, General Public, Staff

I. Organizational Items:

A. Land Acknowledgment

B. Call to order by: Ashley Bellorin, Vice President for Community Engagement @ (11:03am)

C. Roll Call

Name	Position	Attendance
Arwa Hammad	President	Excused Absence
Ashley Bellorin	Vice President for Community Engagement	Present
Sophia Gamino	College of Business & Economics Rep.	Present
Diana Rangel	College of Ethnic Studies Rep.	Present
Gennesis Nuyens	Civic Engagement Officer	Present
Yarmil Abrego	Diversity and Inclusion Officer	Present
Brian Pham	Engagement Commissioner	Present
Diego Campos	Outreach Assistant (Screaming Eagles Coordinator)	Excused Absence
Barnaby Peake	ASI Executive Director	Excused Absence
River Foskey	Program Coordinator	Present
Guests of the Gallery		

D. Adoption of the Agenda

Offered By:	Gennesis Nuyens	Seconded by:	Yarmil Abrego			
Motion to amend the agenda for Wednesday, October 29th , 2025 to include Informational Item A: Dr. Weber Event Consensus Reached.						
All in Favor	All	Opposed	0	Abstained	0	Motion: Passed

Offered By:	Diana Rangel	Seconded by:	Gennesis Nuyens			
Motion to approve the agenda for Wednesday, October 29th , 2025 Consensus Reached.						
All in Favor	All	Opposed	0	Abstained	0	Motion: Passed

E. Approval of the Minutes

Offered By:	Sophia Gamino	Seconded by:	Diana Rangel			
Motion to approve the minutes for Wednesday, October 22nd , 2025 Consensus Reached.						
All in Favor	All	Opposed	0	Abstained	0	Motion: Passed

II. Public Comment: We will now move on to Public Comment. This time is allotted for the public to bring up comments or concerns of interest to the board. Please be advised that due to a set agenda, the board will not address the items brought up at this time but will note them down for the Executive Committee’s review and action. If members of the public would like to be followed up with directly, please provide your contact information through the QR code on the door or through the form provided on the ASI website meeting agenda. We will now call on members of the public in order of registration before moving on to the public.

III. Informational Items

A. Dr. Weber Event (Nov. 19)

River: Mentioned that attendance is going well, in discussions for deep planning logistics for the event, decorations on stage, etc. Marketing is also in play for promoting the event. Discussed that for the next CEO meeting, there will be a funding proposal for the event.

Ashley: Asked if there was a gap for the student performers.

River: Mentioned that there will be a session for Dr. Weber to do her presentation from 5:30 - 6:30pm. There would be a form for students to fill out for those that are interested of performing.

Gennesis: Was wondering if there would be an opportunity to see the Luckman Theater to plan logistics.

River: Answered that it would be the day before the event starts.

Brian: Asked how many people bought tickets for the event.

River: Answered that there are around 30+ people that were interested of the event.

IV. Action Items

A. Funding Proposal: ASI De-Stress

Ashley: Mentioned to the Committee about the event; It is mostly a session to which students can get supplies to prepare for finals.

River: Mentioned that since the last destress session, it was popular due to the brewed coffee.

Offered By:	Sophia Gamino	Seconded by:	Brian Pham			
Motion to approve funding for ASI De-Stress Consensus Reached.						
All in Favor	All	Opposed	0	Abstained	0	Motion: Passed

V. Discussion Items

A. Spring Welcome Back Event Breakdown (Eddie’s Decades Party)

Ashley: Mentioned to the Committee for brainstorming this event, Housing has resources for a Silent Disco session.

River: Mentioned that for the Silent Disco session, it can handle 100 people max. Discussed that a DJ could be appointed for the event, if they cannot make it, then they will give us the equipment for the event.

Brian: Asked if we could utilize glow sticks for the event.

River: Answered that we could do glow sticks to make the Silent Disco idea a nighttime activity.

Brian: Mentioned that for the photobooth idea, the Committee could use CSI’s equipment for a photobooth session, to save money.

B. Timeline for Spring Program Proposals

Ashley: Mentioned that the deadline to submit program proposals is this upcoming Friday.

River: Mentioned that the process of doing program proposals would be a bit different next semester, meaning that there would be time for program proposals to be discussed before this semester ends. Student leaders could then come to the CEO meeting to talk about their idea before approval.

Genesis: Asked if a program proposal is considered “incomplete”, could the program proposal be discussed during the CEO meeting?

River: Mentioned that if the program proposal has the budget formatted, it could be discussed during the CEO meeting.

Ashley: Asked if program proposals could be submitted throughout next semester.

River: Answered that it would be available but is limited based on budget.

Diana: Asked if pro staff approval is needed before the October 31st deadline?

River: Answered that no pro staff approval is needed, just the submission for program proposals.

C. Spring Calendar Draft Overview

Ashley: Mentioned to the Committee that River has provided a calendar for the Committee to view in order to decide dates for events.

Genesis: Mentioned to the Committee that there are a couple of events that they are doing in April, considering doing collaborations regarding Earth Day.

VI. Reports

A. ASI Vice President for Community Engagement

Ashley: Mentioned that initial discussions with the Bookstore Manager were stable but wanted to hear more discussions with students regarding company collaborations, in addition of pricing problems. Genesis brought up the idea of a tabling session with the Bookstore Manager for students to address their voice on what company collaborations they want to see on campus. Mentioned that there would be a meeting regarding a collaboration from a club organization. Diego mentioned that a collaboration merchandise idea could be on the table.

B. ASI Engagement Commissioner

C. Committee Members

- **College of Business & Economics Rep.**
- **College of Ethnic Studies Rep.**

Diana: Mentioned that the Dr. Weber event was being applauded at Sac State; words of encouragement was introduced.

- **Civic Engagement Officer**
- **Diversity and Inclusion Officer**

D. Advisors

VII. Adjournment

Offered By:	Diana Rangel			2nd:	Yarmil Abrego		
Motion to adjourn the meeting at 11:54am Consensus Reached.							
Vote:	All	Opposed	0	Abstained	0	Motion: Passed	

CERTIFICATION

Official Minutes taken for the Community Engagement and Outreach Committee Meeting of the Associated Students, Inc., Cal State Los Angeles held on October 29th, 2025, in Alhambra Room - USU Room 305, University Student Union Building and were approved by consensus by the Community Engagement and Outreach Committee on Wednesday, November 5th, 2025.

Prepared by:

Brian Pham - Recording Secretary

Gabriel De La Rosa- Chief of Staff